
         Evidence of Progress Monitoring   

Date:   11/16/2020  

  
School/Department:  Curriculum & Instruction/Educator Quality 

Action Step #       4.14 New Hire Orientation. An orientation has been developed for new employees.     
 

 

Explanation of 
Evidence:    
  

The Department of Educator Quality is in the planning stages and a final date has not been set.  
Flyers and individual employees will be contacted to attend the training at the start of the 
second. Semester, 

Results of Action 
Taken:  

 
 
 
 
 
This is in the planning stages.  Anticipated results are that employees will feel supported by the District as a 
new employee. 

Reflection:  

 
 
 
The Department of Educator Quality will coordinate the New Employee Orientation for 2020-21 Second 
Semester.  This newly-added orientation will help employees with general procedures and practices.  More 
importantly, it will also connect new employees with the Mission and Vision of the district, develop supports 
for the new employees and help those new to the organization make connections. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      

  

  

  




